
 

Easy Peasy 

We have another six weeks left of 

our free trial with the Easy Peasy 

parent App. The games are fun, 

quick and free, as well as being an 

excellent way for you to follow up 

at home the skills we are developing 

in nursery. Don’t be put off by the 

fact that it is an app; your child will 

not be playing the games on your 

phone/tablet. The app is merely 

used to show you as parent/carers 

how to play the game. If you haven’t 

accessed the app for a while why 

not give it another go whilst we still 

have free access to it? 

 

 

 

 

 

11th May 2018 

Library day 

 

Tuesday is our library day so 

please try to remember to send 

your child’s book back so that 

they can choose another one. 

 

 

Dates 

Friday 25th May – last 

day of half term 

Monday 4th June – 

nursery reopens 

 

 

 
Late Pick Up Club 

 

For those of you who 

have children who will 

be starting Langley 

Moor Primary School 

in September, it may 

be of interest to you 

to note that from 

September we are 

opening up our Late 

Pick Up Club to 

children from 

Reception and Year 

One who attend 

Langley Moor 

Primary. A member 

of our staff would be 

able to collect your 

child from the school 

yard. Bookings are 

made through the 

nursery office. The 

charge for each 

session is £8. 

 

 Group Photos 

 

The photographer will be visiting 

nursery on Wednesday 16th May to 

take group photos. Individual 

photographs of the Easter starters 

will be taken too. 

New lunch room 

Our new extension is now being used 

each day at lunch time for those 

children who are at nursery for a 

full day. 

 

 

What are the children 

learning next week? 

We will be exploring our 

Woodland area as well as 

learning about capacity. We 

will be measuring out quantities 

of sand, water etc and 

answering questions such as 

“How many cupfuls does it take 

to fill the big jug?” Maybe they 

can practise this at bathtime?  
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